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 In November 2019, the  Career Counselling and Placement Cell Govt. College Theog  organized a 

comprehensive career counselling session for B.A. 3rd-year students at Government College Theog in 

which Bajaj Group Representatives were invited for career counselling for B. A. 3rd year students. The 

primary aim of this initiative was to equip students with the necessary knowledge and tools to make 

informed decisions about their future careers. During the session, representatives from Bajaj Group 

provided an overview of various career opportunities available to graduates, highlighting industry trends 

and the skills most sought after by employers. They emphasized the importance of soft skills, 

adaptability, and continuous learning in today's competitive job market. The session included practical 

workshops on resume writing, where students learned how to effectively showcase their skills and 

experiences. Additionally, there was a segment on interview techniques, providing students with tips on 

how to present themselves confidently and respond to common interview questions. The Bajaj Group 

also stressed the value of professional networking and offered strategies for building a strong 

professional network. Students were encouraged to ask questions throughout the session, making it 

highly interactive and tailored to their specific concerns and aspirations. The initiative by the Bajaj Group 

was well-received, with students expressing appreciation for the practical insights and guidance 

provided. This session significantly contributed to the understanding of the job market and their 

preparedness for future career challenges.  

Organized by  Career Counselling and Placement Cell  

Govt. College Theog. 


